
 
 

 
From: Frank Jazzo [mailto:jazzo@fhhlaw.com]  
Sent: Friday, May 11, 2012 5:24 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: KOB-TV, LLC STA Requests 
 
Mohammad, 
 
This is to confirm that stringent emission mask is proposed for the STA requests filed yesterday by KOB-
TV, LLC for TV Translators:  K41FM, K51BQ and K20HA.  The reason the k20HA was not accepted today 
was there was a problem with the association of the FCC filing fee.  My understanding is that has been 
fixed and it should be accepted by Monday.  Also, the Petitions for Reconsideration for K41FM and 
K20HA were amended today.   If you have any questions or need anything else, please let me know. 
 
Have a good weekend! 
 
Thanks, 
 
Frank 
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